
Parks and Greenspace Report – Brendan O’Kelly  

 
The committee sent city planning staff a letter in February giving feedback on the official plan. 
The primary asks were: 
-That the city removes the AVTC from the OP and expands Springhurst Park to include the 
adjacent greenspace. 
-That the city consolidates the greenspace areas on the west bank of the Rideau River into one 
extended city park. 
-That the city establishes plans for a new park in OOE west of Main St. and north of Clegg St. to 
make up for the loss of the Immaculata field as de facto community Greenspace. 
-That the city puts planning measures in place to ensure the 40% city-wide tree canopy 
coverage is met on a neighbourhood by neighbourhood basis. 
 


